
 Hello – we welcome you to the website of the Church of the Holy Spirit in 

downtown Tuckerton, New Jersey.  Our church is a member church of the Diocese 

of New Jersey.  Our Bishop is Sally French.  We are an affiliation of two churches 

within Ocean County, St. Stephen's Episcopal Church of Waretown, NJ and we 

share our two Priests; Lisa and Chip Graves.  You may see either Priest leading 
our services on Sundays at 0800 am or 0930 am. 

 

 We broadcast our 0930 services every Sunday on Facebook and provide the 

service booklet either on Facebook or within our website.  Please join us and 

provide any desired comments. 

 

 The Menu Bar on the Home Page of our website contains current and 

relevant news of our ministries, our people, and our services, and also provides a 
vehicle to make a donation. 

 

 Our administrator, Jeannette, is in the office daily from 0900 to 1200 and can 

answer any questions regarding membership, meeting the Priests, upcoming 

events, or whats on the menu for our Community Dinners on the last Wednesday 

of each month. 

 
 We are the big brick church with the red door with a small, friendly 

congregation and we are pleased you are here with us. 

 

Revs Lisa and Chip Graves 

609 296-9618 

 
  


